
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club
Board meeting April 21, 2015

Members Present were: 
Officers: Rich Kennedy, Bob Foxworth, Bill Johnson, Matthew Stevens
Board members:  Chet Carruth, Al Sheppard, Bob Siegel, Jeff Schuck, Jim Stewart, 
David Zdanowicz 

Members absent: Stephanie Hildreth, Mike Oliver

Guest: Kevin Rought

The meeting began at 6:35 PM.
 Yaesu Repeaters– We are in the queue for two new Yaesu repeaters. Expected 

delivery is the end of April, beginning of May time frame. 
 Field Day- Traditionally the board sets the food budget prior to the occasion. A 

motion for an amount not to exceed $350 dollars was made, and approved.  
 The budget for books to raffle off on field day was discussed. An amount not to 

exceed $200 was suggested, and approved. 
 Al will research book titles, present his findings to the board for approval, and 

order the books so that they arrive prior to field day.
 Rich is working with Interstate Batteries to supply power for field day. As a 

backup plan, we will investigate the use of a generator. LARC is class A, not class
A Battery. Rules have been changed that will now allow us to replace batteries 
with a generator if we wish.  Rich will discuss the option with Fred. 

 Bob read the Treasurer’s report. It was approved as read.
 Bill brought up a request from a club member that we publish a list of club 

members’ full names and call signs only. This was approved by the board. Bill 
will make the list available sorted both by name and call sign. 

 VISTE is in need of personal care items. Bill will make the club aware of this via 
email.

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson Secretary




